
 

 
 
 

The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services. 

 

 
2025 Annual Pursuit Training PC 13519.8 Compliance 

  
To be in compliance with PC 13519.8, all sworn personnel, with the exception of 
Detention Deputy Classifications, who are authorized to operate a Code 3 
(marked/unmarked) equipped vehicle, must have mandatory pursuit training on an annual 
basis. POST Regulation 1081 requires this training to be a minimum of one hour in length. 
To maintain compliance with these regulations, the Training Section has developed the 
new annual pursuit training presented through the POST Learning Portal. This training 
will satisfy the annual pursuit training requirement of PC 13519.8 and POST Regulation 
1081.  
 
Per PC 13519.8(c)(1); all law enforcement officers who have received their basic training 
before January 1, 1995, shall participate in supplementary training on high-speed vehicle 
pursuits, as prescribed and certified by the commission. The pursuit training presented 
through the POST Learning Portal will also satisfy the statute requirement for personnel 
who fall under this category.  
 
Sworn personnel who have to complete this mandatory training will need to log into their 
POST Learning Portal account and “Vehicle Pursuit Policy” training. The training can be 
accessed via the link below: 
 

- https://lp.post.ca.gov 
 
After completing the course, all personnel are required to complete the “Pursuit Policy 
Training Attestation” form and submit it to training via email at POST@kernsheriff.org. In 
order to assist with the completion of the form, a prefilled form with the required areas 
highlighted is provided. The prefilled form can be accessed via the link below: 
 

-  PURSUIT ATTESTATION FORM 
 

By acknowledging this training bulletin, you are indicating you have completed the Vehicle 
Pursuit Policy training and submitted a completed “Pursuit Policy Training Attestation” to 
POST@kernsheriff.org.  All sworn personnel in the Deputy Sheriff and Park Ranger ranks 
are required to complete this training no later than Friday, October 3, 2025. 

 

Issue:  25-52 TRAINING BULLETIN DATE: September 5, 2025  

https://lp.post.ca.gov/
mailto:POST@kernsheriff.org
https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/sites/TrainingSection/Forms/PURSUIT%20ATTESTATION%20FORM.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=RbajJU
mailto:POST@kernsheriff.org

